RECEIVED
SEP 1 3 2004

To: Gary Spackman IDWR water allocations bureau chief

From: Chris Van Etten

Subject: Mitigation Plan for Dee Van Etten Farm

Dear Mr. Spackman we have not pumped from the well on this farm for the past two years due to the fact that the well has been dry. We were under the impression that due to this fact we did not have to participate in a mitigation plan. We will do whatever is mandated by your office and participate in any plan that we need to. The farm is in the process of being sold to Dee Van Ettens sons and we may have missed some of your correspondence. Please feel free to contact us with any additional information that we need to have.

Chris Van Etten 3600 N. 3702 W. Moore Idaho 83255 Phone 554-2509

Thank You